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8th December 2021 

 

Deputy Brian Stanley 

Dáil Éireann    

Leinster House 

Dublin 2 

 

 

PQ: 58343/21: To ask the Minister for Health if the HSE is keeping weekly or monthly 

breakdowns of the number of patients in ICU beds in hospitals who are vaccinated and 

unvaccinated; and if so, if the most recent statistics can be published. -Brian Stanley 

Dear Deputy Stanley,  

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the 

above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

 

Yes the HSE is keeping weekly breakdowns of number of patients in ICU with covid 19 who 

are vaccinated and unvaccinated. See below latest data. 
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Yours sincerely, 

 
 

_______________________ 

Ms. Sonya Cotter 

Interim Head of the SDU 

Performance Management and Improvement Unit (PMIU) 


